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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2872 sets the minimal allowable reimbursement rate for an out of network ambulance 

provider as the lesser of 325% current rate by CMS in the same geographic area or the 

ambulance service provider’s billed charges. Increasing the EGID rate to this amount would 

result in an annual increase of approximately $700,000. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $350,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $700,000.00 
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